
LEASE OF LAND
In accordance with Section 26 of the Community Charter, notice is hereby 
given that the City of Fort St. John intends to lease land legally described 
as Parcel 1, Plan 25780 with the civic address of 9504 – 96 Street to the 
Fort St. John Curling Club for a five-year term commencing on October 1, 
2020 expiring on September 30, 2025. This lease forms part of the Curling 
Club Management and Lease Agreement that identifies $10 for rent for 
the term and outlines facility management criteria.

Inquiries regarding this lease of land may be directed to Karin Carlson, 
Director of Recreation and Leisure Services at (250) 794-3272 or 
by email at kcarlson@fortstjohn.ca or Janet Prestley, Director of 
Legislative and Administrative Services at (250) 787-8153 or by email at  
jprestley@fortstjohn.ca by September 11, 2020.
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